
26 August 2019 

Dear Parents and Community Members  

Tena Koutou 

 School Values for the Term: Joy 

of Effort 

 Welcome to Abbie, Dante, Logan, 

Delilah, Avaleigh, Zachary and Lilyann 

our new students and their families.  
We hope your association with the 

school and the school community will 
be a rewarding and enjoyable one. 

 Supercars Student on Track 

Day—Tickets have now all been 

assigned.  Mr Wiz will send home 
confirmations and details of the day 

shortly. 
 Franklin Music Festival—Our choir 

will be performing at the Franklin 
Principals’ Music Festival on 

Wednesday 11 and Thursday 12 
September.  An order form for tickets 

is on the back page of the newsletter.  
Please put order form and payment in 

the locked drawer in the school 

office.  Tickets will be sent home with 
children.  Tickets are $15 for adults 

and $5 for children up to 15 years of 
age.  Children who are performing in 

the choir do not need a ticket. 

 BOT Survey - This week on 

Wednesday a BOT on-line community 

survey will open.  Your views will help 

your BOT to plan strategically for the 

future.  Please enter the following link 

and complete the survey.  Once 

completed please put your family 

name in the draw in the front office 

drawer for two movie tickets.  Link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RC

KT9D2 

 Anchor Milk Bottle tops -  Please 

keep bringing these in to your 

teachers. 

 In Zone and Out of Zone 

Enrolments for 2020—The Board 

of Trustees invites applications from 

parents who wish to enrol their 

children in 2020.  Enrolment at 

Buckland School is governed by an 

enrolment scheme, details of which 

are available from on our website  

Application forms (available from the 

office and school website) must be 

received by Tuesday 15 October 

2019.  Ballot date is Friday 18 

October. 

 Open Morning - This Friday 30 

August from 9 - 12.40p.m. the school 

invites parents and family members 

to come along and view children 

working in their normal classroom 

learning programmes.  Please feel 

free to join staff for morning tea in 

the staffroom. 

 Daffodil Day - This Friday - 30 

August.  Wear something yellow to 

support Daffodil Day and cancer 

research.  If you wish to make a gold 

coin donation a daffodil sticker or 

flower will be given to you. 

 Health Warning: We have had a 

confirmed case of Cryptosporidium in 

one of our children.  The child has 

now been cleared and has returned 

to school.  It is important that if your 

child is unwell and has diarrhoea and 

stomach pains they are kept at home, 

have a visit to the doctor and remain 

away from school until they have 

been cleared.  Incubation period can 

be between 1 & 12 days (usually 7 

days) after becoming infected.  

Please remind children of thorough 

washing of hands after using the 

toilet, before eating and after playing 

with animals.  Animals can also pass 

on this disease as can humans to 

animals.  Teachers will also be 

stressing personal hygiene and the 

use of hand sanitizer in classrooms. 

 Year 8 Camp Meeting—Meeting for 

parents - Kea Room 6 pm Tuesday 27 

August. 

 Tuakau College 2020 Entrance 

Testing—On Thursday 5 September 
Ms Walia from Tuakau College will be 

conducting entrance testing at 
Buckland School commencing at 9.15 

am for any of our students who will 

be attending Tuakau College next 
year.  Please inform your child's class 

teacher if they will be sitting the 
entrance tests so that we can provide 

Tuakau College with numbers. 

 

 

 Parents and family members who 

supported children during the North 

Group Cross Country event. 

 Parents and community members 

who have been donating fruit for our 

Kickstart Breakfast Club.  Children are 

really enjoying this with their weetbix. 

 Parents and staff who attended the 

Year 5 camp meeting last week. 

 Dr Peta from Franklin Vets for talking 

to children having animals for Ag Day 

and for vaccinating animals after this. 

 ASB Financial Literacy educators for 

giving all our students wonderful 

messages about saving and finances. 

 

 

 The following children who were 

placed in the top twelve in their year 

at North Group cross country: 

Charlize, Jorja, Taylor, Hunter, 

Lauren, Ben, William, Josh, Harrison, 

Zion, Charlotte, Michelle, Madison. 

These students are now eligible to 

take part in the Franklin event this 

Wednesday and will represent our 

school and North Group. 

 The following students who received 

certificates last week in the classroom 

due to assembly being cancelled:  

Piwakawaka: Wade, Annabelle, 

Zola, Otis, Ella, Titipounamu: Roxy, 

Valentina, Damien, April, Ruru: Jake, 

Miakoda, Rory, Holly, Eileen, Milly, 

Ayla, Jacob, Kakapo: Tydon-Lee, 

Zavier, Rhea, Keira, Kereru: Connor, 

Zac, Dougie, Trinity, Karearea: 

Hayden, Jack, Weka: Jenna-Mei, 

Hunter, Mia, Felix, Kea: Grace, 

Kayshia, Toby, Chase. 

 The following students who received 

Gold Mathletics Certificates: Kea: 

Seerat, Lachlan, Brianna, Charlotte, 

Chase, Weka: Jenna-Mei, Takahe: 

Rehaan, Kereru: Delphi, Lee, Sienna, 

Cheyanne, Karnay, Kakapo: Aiyana, 

Tydon-Lee, Ruru: Eileen, Charlie, 

Corbin, Braxton, McKenna, Jake,  
      

 

 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future.  

www.buckland.school.nz Week 6 Term 3 
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Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 6 T 3   2019 

The …………………………….……. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: ____________________(enter family name) 

Kindest Regards 

Mavis Glasgow 

Principal 

Help - Is there anyone who would be 
able to care for three children after 
school until 4 p.m. each day of 
September.  If you can help please 
phone Angela on 0276644680 

 

     

     Tristan, Titipounamu: Keira 

     Top Mathletes: Trinity—Kereru,  

     Janco & Ayla—Ruru 

     Top Mathletics Classes: Kereru  

     and Kea 

 

 

 Tues 27 Aug - Kickstart Breakfast 

Club - 8.15 - 8.45a.m. 

 Tues 27 Aug - Year 8 Camp Meeting - 

6 p.m. All Welcome 

 Wed 28 Aug - Franklin Cross Country 

(children selected from last week’s 
North Group) 

 Wed 28 Aug - Bible in Schools 

 Wed 28 Aug - PTA Ag Day meeting - 

7 p.m.  Stall holders please attend.  

All Welcome 
 Fri 30 Aug - Kickstart Breakfast Club 

 Fri 30 Aug  - Open Morning 9 - 

12.30p.m. Parents are welcome to 
visit classes and observe normal class 

programmes 
 Fri 30 Aug - Daffodil Day - see notice 
 
 

 Tues 3 Sept - Auckland Cross Country 

 Thurs 5 Sept - Tuakau College testing 

visit 
 Fri 6 Sept - School Assembly 

Auckland Supercars - $10 per ticket 

2x Grandstand tickets for 3 days, two 

grid walks on Sunday, 1x hat signed 

by Scott McLaughlin, 1x hat signed by 

Fabian Coulthard 

Tickets for sale after school in front of 

Kea Room or email buck-

landschoolpta@outlook.com 

Drawn 6 September 2019 

All Blacks vs TongaTickets - $5 per 

ticket 

AB's vs Tonga, 2:35pm Sat 7 Sept, 

Hamilton. 

2x Platinum, undercover seats, worth 

over $240. 

Tickets for sale after school in front of 

Kea room or email buck-

landschoolpta@outlook.com 

Drawn 30 August. 

 

Next PTA Meeting this week Wed 28 
August at 7pm in the School 
Staffroom.  Stall Holders please 
attend. 
Wanted 
Egg Cartons (size 12 only) 
Newspaper 
Grocery Raffle 
If you are having trouble selling your 
ticket books, please return any unsold 
tickets to the office ASAP.  All raffle 
books sold / unsold must be 
returned to the drawer in the office 
by Friday 6 September. 

Choir Tickets 

 

I would like to order ___________ adult tickets @ $15 each and _____________ child tickets at $5 each 

 

           Adult tickets for Wednesday 11 September  Child tickets for Wednesday 11 September 

 

 Adult Tickets for Thursday 12 September  Child tickets for Thursday 12 September 

 

 

Name____________________________________________   Room __________________________ 

Please return this order form with payment in an envelope or plastic bag to the locked drawer in the school office. 

 

 

 

 

FREE TO GOOD HOME—2 lop bunnies 

with cage and hay.  House trained and 

cute as a button.  Phone Rachel on  

027 206 9897 

Do you want to Help Raise money for your 

School with no effort?  For every $100 you 

Spend at Tuakau Mowers $5 will Be Donated 

Back to Buckland School. 

Any Repairs/Servicing or Purchases, etc you do 

from now till December 1st 2019 will all help. 

The time is now to get your equipment serviced/

repaired before summer.  Tell your friends and 

family to just mention Buckland School at time of 

purchase. 

Tuakau Mowers Ltd, 0274827562 

105 George Street, Tuakau 

Search for us on Facebook 


